
 

 

 
 
16th December, 2020      
 
BSE Ltd.                        
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                    
Dalal Street, Fort,                           
Mumbai 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 521194 
 
Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: Reply to clarification sought on price movement of the shares of the 

Company.                                    

 

This is with reference to your email dated 16th December, 2020 bearing reference no. 

L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021 / 2833 relating to the spurt in price movement of the 

shares of our Company on the exchanges. 

In this regard, we would like to bring to your kind attention that the Company has made all 

the necessary disclosures in accordance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 as amended from time to time and has 

not withheld any material information / event which in our opinion would have a bearing on 

the price / volume behavior on our scrip. 

The spurt in volume of our scrip / increase in the share price is purely market driven. The 

Company has been regularly sharing all information / announcements with the Stock 

Exchanges and has been strictly following all the listing norms for disclosures.  

This is for your information. 

 

Thanking you  

 

Yours faithfully  

For SIL Investments Limited 

 
Lokesh Gandhi  

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer  
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